
 

  

Thank you! 

Your kind donations for Comic Relief 

totalled £323.  Additionally, the total raised 

for the DEC Earthquake relief now totals 

£410.  Your generosity is appreciated. 
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Celebrations! 

Jessimae and 

her family 

completed 

the 5K Glow 

Night Walk for 

the 

Alzheimer’s 

Society.  

We’re very 

proud of you! 

Newsletter 

24.03.23 

Joel, Jude, Isaac, Leylan 

and Kale showed great 

teamwork to win 3 games 

and draw 1 when taking 

part in a Manchester 

tournament held at The 

Cliff, Manchester United’s 

training facility! 

Lots of parents joined us 

to celebrate the end of 

Science Week.  We think 

they enjoyed completing 

the experiments in class! 
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Parent surveys. 

Recommended books for 9–11-year-

olds. 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/booklists/1/100-

best-books-9-11/ 

 

https://www.abbeyheyprimary.org.uk/
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/booklists/1/100-best-books-9-11/
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/booklists/1/100-best-books-9-11/


 

 

   

Votes for Schools. 
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